
Franklin Elementary SCC Meeting 
Tuesday, October 13, 2020 

 
Welcome and Introductions 
 
SCC Members  ​All Present 

● Michelle Wages Parent 
● Carrie Prince Parent 
● Paula Speirs Parent 
● Jason Benson Principal 
● Brenda Fuller Title One Coordinator 

 
Safe School Routes 

● Officer Breckenridge- SRO - ​Construction on 400 S. (south side) will be 
finished this weekend.  Leave the crossing at 300 S. because we have a 
light there.  Update map - Yield sign on 500 South 800 West, 900 West 
500 South.  Cross walk on 700 W. across 500 South on the east side. 
Let’s see what it looks like when the construction is finished and see what 
if anything we need to do.  We need crossing guards and subs for 
crossing guards.  ½ hour before school and ½ hour after school.  

 
Changes and Timeline- Michelle 

● Changes for Council - We can focus on appropriate academic needs now. 
We can spend no more than $2.00 per student per year.  See document (it 
will be posted on the Website)- ​We can spend (Trustlands) as much as we 
want as long as it helps build academics.  

● Positive behavior plan - Do we have SHARPS data? NO​6th, 8th, 10th and 
12th grade students.  Can track and compare trends over the years... 

● Principal Assurance Form and Council Signature Form - ​Watch for email. 
 

 
Covid and Phase 2 Report 
 
Trustland Plan 

● Review 
○ Thoughts? ​Ideas for the $10,000:  roll-over $5,000 to help with Wellness 

room staff, water bottles, masks, covid Christmas (last year every student 
received a stuffed animal and a blanket), Classroom Books for teacher 
library - each teacher would get a set amount to purchase books for their 



class library, Teacher challenge books and prizes, Art Supplies for Kim. 
Brenda will ask Kim if she could use supplies.  (Kim will get a list of 
possible items she could use) 

○ Amendments? 
● FY21 Budget = $60,325.12 

Next Meeting: November 10, 2:45 pm 
 


